

20 January 2004

M/s Maggie Reilly Chief Officer WHSSC

Dear Maggie

Please find attached a copy of a letter I received from Mr John Leckey Coroner for the District of greater Belfast.

The letter refers to the death of Lucy Crawford a 3 year old child

The parents of Lucy contacted me after her death in the context of a formal complaint. Eventually the matter went the legal route. Following a similar unexpected death in Altnagelvin I wrote to Mr Leckey to share my concern over both the similarities in the two cases and the unsatisfactory outcome of the P.M. examination i.e. no Inquest.

I am delighted Mr Leckey has now called an Inquest. May I formally request sight of Lucy Crawford's file in order to refresh my memory and compile some details for Mr Leckey's statement? (see letter)

Yours Sincerely

Stanley E. Millar